Watts Remy

From: Karen Peinl <kpeinl@earthlink.net>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 1:13 PM
To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: | support SB 927

Hello,

Please pass SB 927 repealing "Owner Consent." We must protect our historic resources before it is too late. Every other
state does. Oregon can too. Do you really want a state with no historic buildings, no sense of history? | don't. Once a
historic building is torn down, it is gone FOREVER. The ambiance, history and craftsmanship cannot be replaced, ever.
Neighborhoods and cities need the ability to create local historic districts to protect their history.

Please do the right thing and support SB 927.

Thank you,

Karen Peinl, SE Portland resident



